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Dear student: 

Due to the situation with the corona virus, alternative forms of assessment for upcoming exams 
are now being established. This means that we will change from written school exams to 
home exams, or other form of assessment that doesn’t require physical attendance. Decisions 
will be made on an ongoing basis regarding the aforementioned. Unfortunately, you might feel 
that you will receive information at different times in relation to the various exams for which you 
are registered.  

We know that home exams can be challenging. If, for various reasons, you are unable to 
complete the home exam, you will be able to apply for valid absence. In this way, you will be able 
to postpone your exam. Information about changed deadlines and where to send this application 
will be provided at a later time. 

The board of NTNU has decided that students may be given the opportunity to take an 
assessment, even if compulsory activities are not approved. Some compulsory activities simply 
cannot be carried out at this time. Due to the situation with the corona virus, some students may 
also have faced challenges with compulsory work requirements already. In practice, this means 
that the subject teacher/course coordinator will be able to approve compulsory work 
requirements, although you haven’t completed your planned compulsory work requirements. We 
ask students who have questions to check the course's Blackboards page and, if necessary, 
contact your teacher/course leader directly. 

We encourage you to keep informed through on Innsida and Blackboard. 

 

Vegard Rønning 
Head of Academic Administration 
IE Faculty 
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